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Welcome to the April edition 
of the Gamma Tau newsletter! Gamma Tau has had a 
busy March and April participating in socials and our 
sweetheart ball! 

The brothers of Sigma Chi went on spring break and 
everyone returned  safely. Some went to Michigan to 
snowboard, a few went to California, and a few stayed 
in Fargo to work and relax. No matter where we were 
we all had a blast. 

Our sweetheart ball went off without a hitch and 
Brinley Mathern was elected as our new sweetheart. We would like to thank Alumnus James Hand 
for providing the DJ equipment. Brother Reed Perteron received the Fullbright Scholarship grant for 
research. Matt Pavelchik won the Providence Belfor award, which is an undergraduate award given 
to the most accomplished senior in the providence. We are also about to embark on the 
brotherhood retreat in Detroit Lakes. With the semester rapping up we are gearing up for finals and 
internships. Below is a quick write up about Reed and his Fulbright grant.  

Brother Reed Peterson applied, and won, a Fulbright student research grant recently. His research 
currently revolves around creating LED lights from silicon quantum dots, and 
he will continue research in this vein in his time abroad. He has chosen to 
study in India with Dr. Amlan Pal of the Indian Association for the Cultivation 
of Science in Kolkata, India. He is excited to have the cultural and research 
experience of being abroad and at another scientific institute. He will return 
to North Dakota State University after his Fulbright grant concludes to 
complete his Masters of Science. 

That is all for this April Edition of the newsletter! 
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FOR MORE INFORMATION PLEASE VISIT

facebook.com/events/2266308950282722
OR 

CONTACT BROOKSTON MATHERN AT

brookston.mathern@gmail.com

RSVP WITH ENCLOSED 

CARD OR AT

tinyurl.com/ParentAlumni2019
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Dear friend of the Gamma Tau Chapter of Sigma Chi NDSU,

On behalf of the entire chapter, I would like to invite you to our

annual Parent-Alumni Banquet! We host this event each year so

that parents & alumni alike may come together and learn more

about our fraternity, as well as strengthen the bond of the extended

Sigma Chi community as a whole. The night’s events will include a

house tour, a series of speeches, a silent auction, and a dinner.

The main event will be held on Saturday, April 27th, at the

McGovern Alumni Center in Fargo, ND. We will begin at our

chapter house for house tours, and from there, we will move next

door for the banquet & the rest of the night’s events.

If you are able to attend, there will be a cover charge of $30 for the

banquet. Please RSVP your attendance and any +1s you would like

to bring by going to tinyurl.com/ParentAlumni2019 & filling out the

RSVP form located on that page, or by filling out and returning the

included RSVP card by mail. We will be accepting RSVPs until

April 21st. We genuinely hope that you can make it!

Sincerely,

Brookston Mathern, Consul
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